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Year Two 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope you took the opportunity to come and look at our ‘Maths in Art 
displays and enjoyed seeing our vibrant Mondrian inspired work. Well 
done to Bracken class on their ‘lovely’ assembly.   
English 

In English this week, we have written our letters to Flat Stanley’s cousin 
using high quality vocabulary and conversational phrases. Next week we 
will be planning our final piece of writing in a comic strip format. 

 
Maths 

This week, we completed our work on 2D and 3D shapes by making 
comparisons between the different types of shape. Next week we will 
begin looking at fractions learning to recognize halves and quarters. 

 
Topic 

In Science, we used our knowledge of material properties to design 
something using everyday objects. Next week we will be making them so 
please do continue to bring in a variety of materials.  

Next week in history, we will be writing a letter in the character of Florence 
Nightingale to Queen Victoria. 
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Notices 

Your child’s English and maths book s are being sent home today.  Please take the opportunity to review 
their progress over the weekend, make a comment and return them on Monday 10th February.  

Look out for new spelling lists in your child’s book bag next week.  Thank you for continuing to work 
hard with your children – the spelling journals are looking great!  We know some of you are beginning 

to fill your books so new ones have been ordered.  
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